
I don't know about you, but it feels like time is
moving by too quickly these days. It seems like I
blinked, and four weeks flew by since my last
update. 

Things are progressing nicely, and we continue
to work on product registrations, labels, and
packaging in anticipation of being able to begin
production this summer. On the production end
of things, there have also been some
advancements. They say a picture is worth a
thousand words so I will leave you with 4000.

Thank you again for your patience and
cooperation as we work through this
exciting transition. Please feel free to
reach out to me if you have any questions
or need additional assistance.

Hello,

Thank you for your continued trust and support,

Michael Gardner
Director of Turf & Ornamental

Huma.US | 1.800.961.1220
1331 W. Houston Ave., Gilbert, AZ 85233

You are receiving this email because you have visited our site or asked us to be included on emails.
Make sure our messages get to your inbox (and not your bulk or junk folders).

{{EmailPreferenceCenter}}

STAY IN TOUCH WITH US ON SOCIAL MEDIA

https://huma.us/
https://www.facebook.com/BioHumaNetics/
https://www.facebook.com/BioHumaNetics/
https://www.instagram.com/huma__us/
https://www.instagram.com/huma__us/
https://www.youtube.com/@Huma_Us
https://www.youtube.com/@Huma_Us
https://twitter.com/Huma_US
https://twitter.com/Huma_US
https://www.linkedin.com/company/biohumanetics
https://www.linkedin.com/company/biohumanetics

